From: Geoff Oldham
Subject: Re: How was your day
Date: 26 September 2014 17:46
To: Phil de Cobain phil@premereventmarquees coluk

## Dear Phil

Many apologies for taking so long to reply, but after the event we went on holiday and then I have had 2 co-Directors on their holidays and the time just flew by !

We had a marvellous day and your Marquee received many compliments. Our caterer was so taken by it that he has taken your brochure to recommend to future clients, so I hope you get some business from it. I must compliment you on your teams who erected and dismantled the marquee – nothing was too much trouble for them and they were very efficient.

I attach a few photos for your information.

## Best wishes





